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Interclub Challenge

The Interclub Challenge is all over 
with the HECC winning 2/1. 

The Falcon club won the first round 
(go-carts) with the smallest man on 
the fastest cart. 

The second round was Ten-pin bowl-
ing. There was a great turn out for 
this one but the Falcon crew had no 
chance against Aaron who got the 
best score in both games. 

The third round was mini golf at Fer-
rymead Golf.

This round had only 10 members 
from the HECC turn up (no Falcons) 
so we split up into three teams and 
played anyway. After the 18 holes the 
winners of the three teams played 
the last five holes again to get an 
overall winner of the round, they 
were Milton, Darryl and Myself. The 
winner of the round was myself win-
ning by something like five shots. Be-
cause playing golf is so dehydrating 
we had to go into the club rooms for 
some well-earned refreshments, a gi-
ant burger and a de-brief.

Next interclub starts in August so join 
in.

March 2015

Web-site

Thanks to Rachel for putting in a lot 
of time to set up our web-site we 
now have a site that we can very eas-
ily edit so we are looking for photos 
emailed to us of your car or cars for 
the members cars section and photos 
of past events for the events section. 
We want to make the site something 
great so your help is essential. We are 
also going to have a member’s profile 
section so you may get a phone call 
from someone.

Meeting

It was great to see some new faces at 
the meeting this month. I hope you 
enjoy your time with us.

Ute for Sale

I got a ring from a fella who has got 
a WB Sandman for sale. He says the 
body has been done, but other than 
that I don’t know much more. If you 
are keen get in touch with me and I 
will give you his number.

Keep those wheels turning and have 
fun.

Ray Miles



Little River Overnighter Report

As most of you know the weekend of the 28th-
29th Feb was our overnighter to Little River. Meet 
point was Halswell War Memorial with a turn out 
of seven cars. I got lead duties as I had the oldest 
car of the day. The Commodores managed to keep 
up as I took it easy not having been to little River 
before.

Upon arriving we walked into a well filled bar of 
local patrons, so we all settled down for an even-
ing of much drinking and good conversations be-
fore long it was time to fire up the barbie.

After a good feed it was on with the drinking and 
entertainment for the evening, Russell and Jean-
ette set up the music for the night and before long 
it was time for the quiz which went down a treat 
with the locals and members alike. Then the drink-
ing resumed with some dancing by some and 
many tales told till the wee small hours of Sunday. 
All and all a great night was had by all.

A special thanks out to Russell and Jeanette for 
the music, Marg for the quiz and most all to our 
hosts Mark and Kath and their cat for bringing in 
a special breakfast and leaving it under the table 
for the brave.

Look forward to the next.

Regards Rob

Ferrymead Golf Photos



COMMITTEE

President Ray Miles
 027 277 3878 or 03 981 6353

Vice President Leonie Harris 027 471 7961

Secretary Marg Miles 021 138 7046

Treasurer Milton Souster 021 239 6050

Club Captain Cherie Tomlinson 027 577 0427

Editor Darryl Cowens 027 269 4600

Committee John Steele 027 243 7656
 Rachel Ah Kit 027 497 7523
 Sandy Cooke 021 444 249
 Anne-Marie Galyer 021 134 5284

If you have any issues please contact us direct  
we are all willing to answer any questions or talk 

through any questions you may have.

FOR SALE

Marg Club Shirts - $55  
 Polo Shirts - $40 
 Club Stickers - $5  
 Club Sashes - $20 
 

 For more information contact
 her on 021 138 7046

Ashley Mulholland  Bosch and Holden Auto 
 Electrical Parts
 Contact him on 027 432 8051
  

Keith Wood Has access to early Australian  
 Holden spares
 Contact him on 021 229 0531

  

UPCOMING EVENTS

March
21st-22rd    Motor racing at Mike Pero 

Raceway

April 
7th  Monthly Meeting at Robbies 

Cranford at 7.30pm

18th Coastal Pacific Train Trip to 
 Kaikoura
 $60 per financial member

May
5th Monthly Meeting at Robbies 

Cranford at 7.30pm

17th Scavenger Hunt

June
2nd Monthly Meeting at Robbies 

Cranford at 7.30pm

July
7th Monthly Meeting at Robbies 

Cranford at 7.30pm

August
4th Monthly Meeting at Robbies 

Cranford at 7.30pm

8th Interclub Challenge Round 1

23rd Mystery Car Rally

Sept
1st Monthly Meeting at Robbies 

Cranford at 7.30pm

6th South Canterbury All Australian 
Day Caroline Bay

  10am to 2pm, $5 Car Entry

17th-20th    Kaikoura Hop

26th Interclub Challenge Round 2


